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Some edits need on my cell phone in the jury room!

On Nov 21, 2017 11:03 AM, "Robert Rubin" <roberted@wcdcapuu.org> wrote:
As the Co-Chair of the Southwest CO advisory committee for 10 years, I had plans to be there in person, when my 
name came up on the jury pool last night! We read the plan line by line, attended outreach meetings and met 
monthly to agree and disagree on overlays, commercial corridors, housing, parking, design, preserving 
neighborhood housing, manfactoring, open space, over proliferation of nuisance uses! When we started, who knew 
what a smoke shop or marijuana dispensary was coming! I sent my entire career in the Vermont/Manchester area! 
Went all the local schools, and still working on 79th & Vermont for Christian Center's CDC! One memeber, past 
awat, others had health issue and now 10 years later, I have jury duty! Go figure! We held the first of it kind, 
meeting outside Van Mess and City hall with 300 or more in attendance, so you see, we are vested and stand 
beyond our labor of love, not compensated to show how much we approve of our work in hopes that you will 
appreciate abd appovre tve findings and recimmendations of our work!
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